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Dexter has implemented a new part numbering methodology for the Kodiak® by Dexter disc brake product line. This new methodology 
merges the Dexter and Kodiak part numbers to make part number identification more convenient and consistent for customers. 

A few resources have been created to make this transition easier for customers:

	» Downloadable part number cross reference, including current and both legacy part numbers - www.dexteraxle.com/kodiakcr.

	» Kit number identification guide to help identify brake type, size, coating, and capacities. 

	» Updated POP items on the Dexter literature portal for customers: www.dexteraxle.com/litportal. Registration is required to access. 

For more information on the Kodiak by Dexter product line, please visit www.dexteraxle.com/kodiak.

Please contact your Dexter account manager for additional information and further assistance.
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